
P&Z Commission question. 

To: The P&Z Chair and Commissioners       

Ref. PZC-23-016  Baribault   Date: March 4, 2024 

 

From: Douglas Mackeown, Middle Haddam 

 

I am requesting, that at the next regular meeting of March 6,2024; 

please have all the Commissioners state in a few words, what past 

experience with Conservation Easements or Land Trust issues, they 

may have. 

 

Thank you   

Douglas Mackeown 

Middle Haddam   

Cel 860 930 9569    

Email - DougM26@gmail.com 

 

 


